


FOGG Meeting 23rd JUNE 2021 – Ascot House
Present: Claire Kennard; Sue Freer; John Freer; Eleanor Dodson; Karen Thomas; June Wood;  French; Julie Couttie; Rushi Gulati
Apologies Steve Astin; Mark Geddes
John welcomed Rushi to the committee.
Scarecrow Trail Karen reported that two people had come forward in response to the appeal for help with this event, Alison Stockdale and Emma Franklin. The nature of what they were offering is not clear. Rushi asked what was involved in the Scarecrow trail and she was given some idea of the various tasks that need to be completed in setting up the trail and running it on the two days. It was agreed that Sue and Julie would talk to the two potential volunteers and Rushi to explain what is needed. Julie agreed to take the lead on this.
An entry fee of £2 was agreed, with a first prize of £50. The competition would be judged by an independent person. There was discussion about entry forms and the possibility of applying on line. Not clear if a decision was made on this.
Kiosk It was generally agreed that the kiosk should open on July 3rd as previously agreed, despite the Government’s decision to postpone the relaxation of restrictions.
Mark and Chris are looking into the track and trace system which would need to be implemented.
Deep cleaning has been completed.
Table service only will be offered. Payment will be by donation to avoid handling cash. Adi has produced a sheet with this information.
Karen will be publicising these details through social media.
No fruit shoots. Coke will be available.
Council Funding Parks were eligible to apply for funding for playground equipment. Our application was for adult equipment as we will be given funds for children’s when Hungate development completed. All applications were granted funds. Unfortunately, the £5,900 given by the council, even with £1,500 offered by the ward, there is still a £4,000 shortfall. If we reduced the amount of equipment, this would mean the enterprise was not worth doing and most of the costs are in the installation.
Eleanor requested a picture of the proposed equipment.
A.O.B.
A further plea for swings for moderate sized children was made.
Dave Meigh is to be approached about nettles in the playground.



